
Mr. Oscar E. Monnig 
1010 Morningside Drive 
Fort Worth , Texas 

Dear Mr. Monnig: 

609 N. Eola Drive 
Orlando, Florida 
March 24, 1943 

I want to apologize for not answering your letter of 
February 18 sooner . Mother has been very ill and 
away from home for three months and our household is 
somewhat upset . 

We do not know which of our many specimens which 
Father collected is the meteorite . I though I would 
recognize it, but the two pieces I picked out as 
possible meteorites do not seem to be meteorites, 
a ccording to a neighbor to has some knowlea ge on 
these matters, although she is not sure . 

Do you know of anyone in this part of the country 
who could identify it? I suppose there is someone 
at Rollins College, 1 inter Park, only four miles 
away, whom we might consult, but if you have any 
member of interested person near who might identify it, 
we will be glad to have him look over our specimens. 

I am writing my brother in the north to know if he 
wants the meteorite or if he has any objection to 
giving or perhaps loaning it for your collection . 
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Sincerely yours , 
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